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MEMBERSHIP UPDATE 
Thank you to all who have signed up to renew your 
annual membership.  We are happy to report that 
membership is up to 180+ families.  We would still 
love to reach more of the Mendham High School 
Community, so spread the word to join the PTO!  
Membership will remain open throughout the 
school year. 

NO FRILLS FUNDRAISER 
We are over half way to our fundraising goal!  We 
have raised over $2,500 in donations to our No 
Frills Fundraiser. THANK YOU TO ALL WHO HAVE 
CONTRIBUTED!!   

What does PTO use these funds for?   

Here are just a few of our annual expenses: 
  $2,000 senior scholarships 
  $3,000 teacher / staff appreciation  
  $   800 insurance premiums 

https://www.wmmhspto.org/news/no-frills-
fundraiser.html 

There is still time to contribute!! 
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SAVE THE DATE(S) 

22/23 PTO Meeting Dates will 
be as follows: 

Tue Nov 1, 2022       7pm 

Wed Feb 8, 2023      7pm 

Speakers / Topics will be 
announced shortly. 

BACK TO SCHOOL BAGELS 

The teachers and staff at 
Mendham High enjoyed a 
“Back to School” Bagel 
Breakfast on August 22nd, 

compliments of the PTO.   

BACK TO SCHOOL NIGHT 

Thank you to all the families 
who stopped by the PTO 
tables at Back to School 
Night to introduce 
yourselves.  It was great to 
see so many families 
participate.  We hope all 
enjoyed the treats! 
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PROJECT GRADUATION –  
SENIOR PICNIC 
On Wednesday, October 12th, the Project 
Graduation Committee hosted a picnic to kick off 
the year of celebration for seniors. They were 
treated to a barbecue 
lunch, games, an Ice 
Cream Truck and a t-
shirt giveaway.  It was 
a beautiful day and a 
good time was had by 
all!  A special thank 
you to the Montana 
Family for their 
generous donation of 
hamburgers, hot dogs 
and ice cream.  The event was such a success 
thanks to all the hard work of our senior parent 
volunteers, led by Peggy Timoney and Liz Holtz. 
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FINANCIAL AID NIGHT 

Thank you to Mr. McGoldrick 
for bringing in a very 
informative speaker to talk 
to parents about the tips and 
tricks related to applying for 
College Financial Aid on 
October 3rd.  For those who 
missed the presentation, 
don’t forget to check the 
Guidance section of the 
school website for more 
information.  

PROJECT GRADUATION 
VOLUNTEERS 

If you are a parent of a 
Senior and want to become 
involved in 1 or more aspects 
of Project Graduation, please 
reach out to Dawn Cilio to 
find out the best way to lend 
a hand.  Dawn can be 
reached at the following 
email address: 
dawncilio@yahoo.com 

OPEN PTO BOARD POSITIONS 

Chair / Co Chair 
Website Coordinator  
Recording Secretary 
Fundraising Chair 
Membership Chair 
Programs Chair 
Contact us if interested at: 
wmmhspto@gmail.com 
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